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TO: Municipal Chief Executive Officers, Service Chiefs, and Emergency Management
Directors

FROM: William P. Shea, Deputy Commissioner

DATE: June 20, 2012
RE: Statewide Hurricane Exercise Briefing at POST Academy in Meriden — June 29,
2012

The Division of Emergency Management and Homeland Security (DEMHS) will host a briefing
on the upcoming Statewide Hurricane Exercise on Friday, June 29" 2012 from 10 a.m. to 12
p.m. at the POST Academy auditorium located at 285 Preston Avenue in Meriden,
Connecticut.

This briefing is designed to update municipal officials on the status of exercise planning and to
provide an opportunity to answer questions about the exercise objectives, municipal roles, as
well as other issues and concerns. If you are a municipal chief executive officer, emergency
management director, service chief, or other municipal official who plans to participate in the
exercise, and you have any questions or issues related to the exercise, please plan to attend.

RSVP to Yvonne Lewis at yvonne.lewis@ct.gov if you plan on attending. In the meantime, if
you have any issues or questions regarding the exercise, please send them to
demhs.eppi.questions@ct.gov.
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